
STATE OF CALIFORNIA                                                                                                                            GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

October 9, 2024 

        GI-2024-08-SWG-30-09  

 

Kevin Lang                                 

Vice President, Engineering Staff  

Southwest Gas Corporation  

8360 South Durango Road 

Las Vegas, NV 89113 

 

SUBJECT: General Order (GO) 112-F Gas Inspection of Southwest Gas Company - Distribution 

Integrity Management Program, DIMP  

 

 

Dear Mr. Lang, 

 

The Safety and Enforcement Division (SED) of the California Public Utilities Commission 

conducted a General Order 112-F inspection of the Distribution Integrity Management Program 

(DIMP) of Southwest Gas Company’s (SWG) Gas Distribution System in the State of California. 

The inspection took place from August 12-16 and 19, 2024.  

 

SED staff found no probable violations or concerns during its inspection and considers this 

inspection closed.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Sikandar Khatri at (415) 703-2565 or by email at 

Sikandar.Khatri@cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Terence Eng, P.E. 

Program Manager 

Gas Safety and Reliability Branch 

Safety and Enforcement Division  

 

Enclosure:  Summary of Inspection Findings 

cc:   

Laurie Brown, Southwest Gas Company 

 Dennis Lee, SED 

Claudia Almengor, SED 

 

 

 



Summary of Inspection Findings 

Dates of Inspection: August 12-16 and 19, 2024 

Operator: SOUTHWEST GAS CORP 

Operator ID: 18536 (primary)  

Inspection Systems: Gas Distribution 

Assets (Unit IDs) with results in this report: 88373 

System Type: GD 

Inspection Name: SWG DIMP Inspection - 2024 

Lead Inspector: Sikandar Khatri  

Operator Representative: Laurie Brown 

  

Unsatisfactory Results 

No Preliminary Findings. 

Concerns 

No Preliminary Concerns. 


